
From: Kate Geldaker [mailto:Kate.Geldaker@alaskaair.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 1:01 PM 
To: Gormas, Michael (OST) <michael.gormas@dot.gov> 
Cc: Megan Ouellette <Megan.Ouellette@AlaskaAir.com> 
Subject: Re: Docket DOT-OST-1998-4899 
 
Hello Michael – I am writing to update the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) regarding the letter 
sent by Alaska Airlines to DOT January 16, 2020 regarding service to Gustavus, Alaska (GST). In light of 
the current COVID-19 crisis and reduction in travel, Alaska Airlines will no longer be starting early service 
to GST so therefore will be reverting back to the original start date for GST service of June 4, 2020 as 
specified in Order 2019-4-10.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kate Geldaker  
Director of Government Affairs 

 
 

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies. Any 

dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal.  
Think trees. Think twice about printing this email. 
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